Dear Sir,
With reference to the letter no. F.No.8-1/2017-TEL (Pt) dated 15th November 2022, of the Department of Higher Education, Ministry of Education, Govt. of India, please find attached a list of journals/databases/publishers that we subscribe, but excluded from the One Nation One Subscription initiative. Hence, the INFLIBENET Centre, Gandhi Nagar, the organization responsible for the initiative may be requested to include these journals / databases/ publishers under the ‘One Nation One Subscription’ initiative. 
Thank you,
Yours faithfully,
Library & Information Officer
